
 

 

ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS 
EASTPOINTE & SANDHILLS CENTER 

DO YOU HAVE CLAIMS TO SUBMIT?  
ARE YOU LOOKING TO GET PAID? 

In order to do so, all providers must have a designated System 
Administrator to handle the submission of claims. Each designated System 
Administrator is required to take the Provider Direct System Admin training. 

This 1-hour training is the first step in getting paid by Trillium. The Provider 
Office Hours during the week of January 9, 2024, will focus on this process. 

 You will receive a tutorial on how to register with Provider – My Learning 
Campus and how to access this training in My Learning Campus. 

 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 

   

 URGENT  NOTIFICATIONS  FOR  NETWORK  PROVIDERS  

 

 

Consolidation for Providers 
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